
THE SHROPSHIRE COUNCIL 
(PROHIBITION AND RESTRICTION OF WAITING AND PARKING 

PLACES) (CONSOLIDATION) ORDER 2009 (THE GROVE, SHIFNAL) 
(AMENDMENT) ORDER 

 
Shropshire Council proposes to introduce the following parking restrictions 
onto The Grove, Shifnal: 
 
No Waiting at any time 
 

The Grove 
(west to east section) 
(north side) 

From its junction with Park Street east-
wards the extent of the adopted highway 
at the entrance to Yew Tree Court. 

  
The Grove 
(west to east section) 
(south side) 

From its junction with Park Street east-
wards the extent of the adopted highway 
at the entrance to Yew Tree Court. 

  
The Grove 
(north to south section) 
(west side) 

From its junction with The Grove (west to 
east section) to a point in line with the 
top of the transitional kerbs outside nos. 
17 to 22 The Grove TF11 9EH 

  
The Grove 
(north to south section) 
(east side) 

From its junction with The Grove (west to 
east section) to a point in line with the 
top of the transitional kerbs outside no. 
50 The Grove TF11 9EH 

 

 

  
Any existing waiting restrictions at the above locations will be revoked.  

 
 
Documents relating to this consultation can be viewed at Shifnal Library, 
Broadway, Shifnal or at www.shropshire.gov.uk/traffic. Alternatively, you may 
request copies by: 
 

- E-mailing: traffic.engineering@shropshire.gov.uk 
- writing to: Traffic Engineering Team, Guildhall, Frankwell, Shrewsbury 
- or by calling 0345 678 9006. 

 
If you wish to raise an objection, express support, or make any other 
comments about these proposals, please send us an e-mail or letter by 20 
February 2025 (contact details as above). You may also ring the above phone 
number for more information. 
 



Please note that, for legal reasons, objections must be made in writing or by 
e-mail, and should state the grounds on which the objection is made. 
Objections cannot be accepted over the phone. 
 
 
 
30 January 2025 
 
 
(Data Protection:  Please note that representations received may be reproduced, stored, copied and published on-line in connection with the 

processing of the (proposed) Order and/or any Inquiry. Information will not be used for additional purposes without consent. Representations 

without a name and address will be treated as anonymous, which may affect their weight in the decision making process. Any details published on-

line will exclude individuals email addresses and phone numbers.) 

 


